
St. Philip the Apostle School 

USED UNIFORM SALE 

Tuesday, June 13th, 2017 

12:00 pm – 2:00pm 

During our K-1st Grade Awards Ceremony 

Adjacent to the 8th Grade Lunch Benches 

 

  Great Selection!  

Great Prices! 

All Proceeds Benefit the School

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED TO WORK THE SALE!! 

A great way to get a head start earning service hours for the 2016/217 school 

year.  Volunteers are needed for: 

 

Set-up & Sale:  11:00 am – 1:00 pm  

Sale & Clean-up: 1:00 pm – 2:00 pm 

 
Please sign up at http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c044daea722ab9-used 

Questions Volunteering?  
Contact Brandy Nava at brandy_nava@yahoo.com or Patty Nessen at gizelle80@yahoo.com 


